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This Week 

This week the children have been learning the story of Goldilocks and the Three Bears.  

Some of the activities include: reenacting the story, reading the book, learning the 

song ‘When Goldilocks went to the House of the Bears’, painting characters from the 

story, making masks and building houses, beds and chairs for the bears. 

 

The children have also been exploring with citrus fruits.  The children have been 

cutting and tasting them. 

 

They have been using metal detectors to find out if objects are metal or non-metal. 

 

 

WOW Books 

Can you draw a picture and tell the story of Goldilocks and the Three Bears? 

Younger children can just read the story: 

http://learnenglishkids.britishcouncil.org/short-stories/goldilocks-and-the-three-

bears  

This is the link to the song we have been learning: 

http://learnenglishkids.britishcouncil.org/songs/the-goldilocks-song  

Please share the story and song with your child. 

 

Wonderful Word of the Week 

The Word of the Week was ‘medium’.  The children have been comparing objects by 

size.   

 

Attendance 

Well done to the Duckling group who had the highest attendance last week with a 

fantastic 94%  

 

Parent Governor 

We currently have a vacancy on our Governing Body for a Parent Governor.   If you are 

interested in becoming a governor, please see Mrs. Fletcher or Mrs. Daniels-Green.  

Further details will be sent out next week. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mrs. Daniels-Green 

Headteacher 
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